ESSEX PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled Planning Commission Meeting of
Thursday, August 11, 2016 has been cancelled.

The next Planning Commission Meeting will be held
Thursday, September 8, 2016
at 7:30 pm in the Essex Town Hall

In addition, members of the Planning Commission will be participating at
a Public Hearing of the Essex Zoning Commission on Monday, August 15, 2016
at 7:00 p.m. at Essex Town Hall to testify on their proposed amendment
to Section 45 of the Essex Zoning Regulations.

Please contact John Guszkowski, Town Planner
at planner@essexct.gov with any questions.
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